
I would like to formally and sincerely express my

gratitude on behalf of Team OYG for the amazing

work you accomplished with your contributions in

this COVID time.

Your overtime work editing and framing and

presenting creatively the video session, shows

your expertise, exceptional work ethic and

commitment to our field's success.

 

Without your willingness to put your other work on

hold and take on such a great responsibility and

workload, we would not be able to reach so many

people. The entire team is incredibly thankful for

you.

 

Once again, thank you sincerely for your drive and

hard work. We look forward to your future success

with our Team!

Gramercy,

OWN YOUR GROWTH

Dear William Clearfield, 
June 21, 2021

O W N  Y O U R  G R O W T H
S I N C E  2 0 2 0

Email: ownyourgrowth2020@gmail.com
If you can imagine it, we can create it.

 

“To communicate, we must realize that we are all different in the way we perceive the world, 
and use this understanding as a guide to our communication with others.”

– Tony Robbins


